
December 22, 1976 

Mr . Garo Artinian 
1500 Broadway 
New York , N. Y. , 10036 

Dear Garo: 

I received your letter e "1Closing 

your check for $1000.00 whic~ was most 

welcome. But most of all, it was your 

letter that moved me. You have always 

been there whenever I yelled for help 

and which more wonderful is that you 

do it '"i th a smile and beautiful words. 

If I only had a few like you, my worries 

would be over. 

Thanks again and may your New Year 

be prosperous and most of all a healthy 

one for you and your family. 

Encl. Rcpt. #5732 
for $1000.00 

Sincerely, 

Haik Kavookjian 


